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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Arron Kau

Comment:
As an educator (I teach high-school English and science), I greatly appreciate the 
value of public domain materials. While copyright is important, its purpose was 
ultimately supposed to be the public good. No one benefits when material is locked 
away and inaccessible. Please consider this important correction to current 
copyright laws and allow orphaned works to enter the public domain. 
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